
Representative Moynihan- 

Here are the NHDOT declaratory rulings for the OHRV crossings and connectors and associated 
documentation.

Let me know if there is anything else you require.

Sincerely;

Caleb B. Dobbins, PE
State Maintenance Engineer
Bureau of Highway Maintenance
New Hampshire Department of Transportation
John O. Morton Building
PO Box 483, 7 Hazen Drive
Concord, NH 03302-0483
&nbsp;
Email: Caleb.Dobbins@dot.nh.gov
(603) 271-2693
(603) 271-6084 (fax)
&nbsp;

From: Dobbins, Caleb 
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 11:39 AM
To: 'HouseResourcesRecreationandDevelopment@leg.state.nh.us'
Cc: 'wayne.moynihan@leg.state.nh.us'
Subject: NHDOT Declaratory Rulings for OHRV connectors and crossings

In case the members of the committee did not have these attached NHDOT documents. Please let me know if
you should have any questions.

Caleb B. Dobbins, PE
State Maintenance Engineer
Bureau of Highway Maintenance
New Hampshire Department of Transportation
John O. Morton Building
PO Box 483, 7 Hazen Drive
Concord, NH 03302-0483
&nbsp;
Email: Caleb.Dobbins@dot.nh.gov
(603) 271-2693
(603) 271-6084 (fax)
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